
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/3/2013 12:42:17 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fw: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident- Santa Clara 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 12:35 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: | Redacted 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident- Santa Clara 

At approximately 10:59a PG&E responded to a third party dig-in on a 1 1/4" plastic service 
line at 4401 Great America Pkwy in Santa Clara. The third-party contractor, Asphalt and 
Cement Works, did not have a valid USA ticket. One commercial customer was affected by the 
dig-in and the building was evacuated. Gas flow was stopped at 12:04p. There was no fire, 
death, injury, or explosion. Local FD was onsite shortly after the incident began. The costs of 
repair are not expected to exceed $50k and less than 3mmcf of gas was released. Estimated 
time of restoral is 2:30p. The incident is reportable to the CPUC due to the presence of media. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Redacted 

Supervisor 

Customer Impact-Gas 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0633964 
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